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From: Carol Hoines   
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 12:47 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] SCS Carbon Dioxide Pipeline HP22-001  
  
As a landowner in SD I am writing this letter to oppose the final word you have on granting the permit for 
Summit Carbon. 
This pipeline is dangerous and according to their map would cut directly through my land.  My land is not for 
sale and I don't feel a Private company has the right to eminent domain when it is not for public but only used 
for big profits for their company. The people at the meeting in Lincoln county are definitely against this project 
and we don't want to be responsible for hazardous waste, deaths, and destruction of land and animals if the 
pipeline leaks. They say they offer a fair price but are completely out of line as I talked to my brother who has 
a farm they want to cross in Iowa. They need to be denied the permit in Lincoln county and stay out of our 
state. 
In the long run Ethanol plants will be closing as we will need the corn and beans to go to a food source for our 
country.  Too much farmland is already being bought up by foreign entity and also for our cities expanding in 
every direction. Our farm land is precious and not for sale. Deny this permit. I am unable to attend the 
meeting March 23rd in Sioux Falls as I have to be out of the area for the next 3 weeks. I am trusting you to 
express my concerns and respond with no permit to take eminent domain to a higher court. I don't feel 
farmers should have to higher attorneys to fight for the land we own.  
 
Carol Hoines 

 
Sioux Falls, SD 57108 

 




